Message From Mrs Marks
Throughout the year, we have had a focus across the
school on developing the teaching of Phonics. Staff have
partnered up to coach and provide constructive
feedback to one another. We have visited other schools in
London as well as taking part in several training sessions.
This week we have seen the impact of all this hard work
when the Senior Leadership Team observed lots of
fantastic Phonics lessons!. The sessions not only
showcased the expertise of our staff but also
demonstrated how much more engaging and active
these sessions have become.

We have been forecast great weather for Saturday so
enjoy everybody!

EYFS
This week the 'Animal Rescue’
team contacted us to tell us an
animal had gone missing! We
created missing posters and put
them up around the school to
help us try and find it. In Literacy
we have started exploring the
story 'The Three Billy Goats Gruff'.
We have created a story map
and have thought of actions to
use to help us retell it. We have
also thought about the beginning,
middle and end of the story. In
Maths we have carried out a lot
of problem solving activities using
shapes.




